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I support the fiber optic infrastructure project(s) and desire for the job(s) to be 
completed so I can receive the services I preregistered for last October.

Multiple companies should somehow coordinate to potentially avoid re-digging and 
potentially disrupting lines which may enable damage on subsequent digs. 

I think the city can do more to help, not hinder, the advancement of these projects 
(more than ‘rules’), and not seemingly place the blame on a single entity. Living in a 
city/state where we are almost last in most things, this is all very frustrating.  Let’s 
have the city work in a positive way to help bring better internet service to help us with 
school, work, and entertainment. 

Being supportive might leave more time to work harder on “real” problems like the 
crime in our city. 

Thank you for your time. 
Mary Parker
ABQ Resident 
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